
  

PLANNING COMMISSION 
Hanover Township        Northampton County 

3630 JACKSONVILLE ROAD 

BETHLEHEM, PA 18017 
 

 

Minutes of the January 13, 2020 Meeting 

 

Meeting #954 of the Hanover Township Northampton County Planning Commission was held at 

the Hanover Township Municipal Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Bethlehem, Pennsylvania, 

Monday, January 13, 2020 and convened at 7:30 pm. 

 

Planning Commission members in attendance: 

Barry Check, Richard Kanaskie, Paul Pugielli, Dale Traupman, Martin Gilchrist, Gordon 

Campbell and Dave Orinski  

 

Hanover Engineering Associates, Inc. represented by James Milot. 

 

REORGANIZATION 

 

Motion by Gilchrist seconded by Campbell to reappoint Barry Check as Chairman of the 

Planning Commission for 2020 

  Check, abstain; Kanaskie, yes; Pugielli, yes; Traupman, yes; Gilchrist, yes; 

  Campbell, yes; Orinski, yes 

 

Motion by Gilchrist seconded by Check to reappoint Richard Kanaskie as Vice Chairman of the 

Planning Commission for 2020 

  Check, yes; Kanaskie, abstain; Pugielli, yes; Traupman, yes; Gilchrist, yes; 

  Campbell, yes; Orinski, yes 

 

Motion by Check seconded by Kanaskie to reappoint Paul Pugielli as secretary of the Planning 

Commission for 2020 

  Check, yes; Kanaskie, yes; Pugielli, abstain; Traupman, yes; Gilchrist, yes;  

  Campbell, yes; Orinski, yes 

 

Motion by Check seconded by Gilchrist to reappoint Judy Holladay as Planning Commission 

Clerk for 2020 

  Check, yes; Kanaskie, yes; Pugielli, yes; Traupman, yes; Gilchrist, yes;  

  Campbell, yes; Orinski, yes 

 

REVIEW OF MEETING MINUTES 

 

Motion was made by Traupman, seconded by Gilchrist to approve the minutes of the December 

2, 2019 Planning Commission Meeting. 

  Check, yes; Kanaskie, abstain; Pugielli, yes; Traupman, yes; Campbell, yes; 

  Gilchrist, yes; Orinski, yes 
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COURTESY OF THE FLOOR 

 

No residents in attendance. 

 

 

ENGINEER’S REPORT 

 

-Dunkin Donuts is under construction. 

-Sketch plan submission for the corner of 512 and Highland was received today. 

-There has been no recent communication from Willow Crest. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm by Barry Check. 

    

 

     Judy Holladay 

     Planning Commission Clerk 

 


